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Hi, as a Texas resident I would like to state my opinion on the plans to charge a $10 day fee. I live on the
Texas/New Mexico border and do all of my shopping and business in Clovis. It's very frustrating how New Mexico
treats residence of Texas such as me even though we support small business and big business. We do all of our
business in Clovis but yet we are treated the same as we did during Covid.
I currently have a house in Logan New Mexico, that we use during the summertime. I pay property taxes to New
Mexico, and I know a lot of Texas residence who also have homes in Logan and pay property taxes as well. We
Love Logan and Ute State park but yet we still get treated poorly. Do better.
Sent from my iPhone
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